

**To:** Martin Nowak [REDACTED]  
**Cc:** Martin Nowak [REDACTED]  
**From:** [REDACTED]  
**Sent:** Fri 1/12/2018 12:09:07 AM  
**Subject:** Re:

Hi Martin....unfortunately not yet...I think he plans to decide tomorrow morning after speaking with his pilot...If I hear anything I will let you know.

On Jan 11, 2018, at 6:43 PM, Nowak, Martin A. [REDACTED] wrote:

[REDACTED] any update?

Begin forwarded message:

**From:** "jeffrey E." <[jeevacation@gmail.com](mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com)>  
**Date:** January 11, 2018 at 5:29:35 PM GMT-5  
**To:** Joichi Ito <[REDACTED]>, "Nowak, Martin"  
[REDACTED] Joscha Bach

Unfortunately the weather forecast is super bad for tomorrow it is unlikely that i will be able to fly in. will no for certain in the morning , but visibility is forecast to be below minimums.

--

please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to [jeevacation@gmail.com](mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com), and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved